
 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Yakima Valley College/Long Term Ccare Training in fiscal year 2022. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is Nursing Care Quality Assurance Comm., located at 111 Israel 

Road S.E., Town Center 2, Tumwater, WA 98501 

 

The funding would be used for the ability of long-term care (LTC) providers in meeting the care needs of 

the public. LTC facilities in Yakima county--as in other areas of the state--are faced with staffing 

challenges on a continuous basis. Those challenges have been exacerbated during the COVID-19 crisis. 

This project incentivizes workforce entry into LTC by providing a clear and viable pathway for 

educational and career/economic advancement, which--in turn--supports adequate staffing to provide 

quality care.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dan Newhouse 

Member of Congress

 

 


